
4,097 visits to the Your 
Voice Our Coast website

The POM document was 
downloaded 619 times 

More than 11,000 social 
media users reached 
generating 123 likes, 
comments and shares.

1,919 stakeholders were 
kept up-to-date through 
e-news. 

30 total people 
participated in 3 Public 
Hearings held in Wyong, 
Wamberal, and Gosford

Plan of Management  
for Council Community 
Land Update
Engagement summary

Summary
Between 24 September 2024 and 25 November 2024, Central 
Coast Council sought community feedback on a Plan of 
Management (POM) to categorise or re-categorise Community 
Land. This was a continuation of the findings from an area-wide 
POM in 2023 that indicated 10% of the recategorised land from 
the original engagement should be reviewed in the future. This 
was then combined with 160 lots of land being re-categorised for 
the first time.
The community were invited to review the Land Schedule, Maps 
and Council Report to help identify and explain the reasoning 
behind the land being re-categorised. Council also held Public 
Hearings that allowed community members to learn more and 
provide direct feedback to an independent facilitator which was 
captured in a follow-up report.

All participants were given the opportunity to provide feedback 
by:
•	 providing a submission via the online submission form 
•	 providing a submission via email:  

ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au
•	 posting your submission to:  PO Box 20, Wyong NSW 2259.
•	 attending a public hearing

Engagement Results
A total of 31 submissions were received via online submission 
form. In addition, there were 30 total attendees for 3 public 
hearings.
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What’s next? 
Following the feedback received during public exhibition, Council 
staff will review all submissions, finalise the Plan of Management 
and prepare a report on the outcome of the public exhibition 
process for Council’s consideration. 

Find out more and stay up to date at  
yourvoiceourcoast.com 

A total of 31 submissions 
were received


